
From: Baker,Jessie
To: Thrower,Annette
Cc: Schmier,Kathi
Subject: Civil Air Patrol
Date: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 10:09:28 AM

Annette,
Yesterday, City Council approved for the Civil Air Patrol to continue to receive a reduced rate for
Hangar O-4.  This rate however, did go up in price from the $1.00 annually to $29.00 per month.
Can you please make this adjustment? 
Thank you!
 
Jessie R. Baker
Assistant Airport Manager

Prescott Municipal Airport
6546 Crystal Lane|  Prescott, AZ 86301
Ph: 928-777-1114  |  Fax: 928-771-5861
jessie.baker@prescott-az.gov
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